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Dear Chair and Committee,  

 

On 3/14/25, I submitted testimony in support of HB 3075. In the text of my 

submission, I mistakenly referred to the bill as HB 3076.  If needed by your 

committee, please amend my prior submission to clarify that my 3/14/25 testimony 

was in support of HB 3075. 

 

Thanks, and apologies,  

 

Susan Weedall 


